
Harvest Festival 2021 - Friday 22nd October 2021 
 
 
06/10/2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
This year we will be attending St Mary’s Church for our Harvest Festival on Friday 22nd 
October with children from Y1 to Y6.  Unfortunately, due to the current guidance in place, 
this celebration will not be open for families to join us at the church, however we will, as ever, 
do our best to share special moments from the service on our social media.  
 
In order for our Y1 to Y6 children to walk safely to and from the church, we are requesting 
20 parent/carer volunteers to join us.  Places for applicants will be allocated on a first-come, 
first-served basis and we cannot guarantee that you will be placed with your child’s class on 
the walk.  Volunteers will be asked to arrive at school at 1.45pm on Friday 22nd October.  If 
you can support us, please complete the slip below and return to your Class Teacher ASAP.  
All children are to be collected from school at 3.15pm. 
 
We would like to support The Wellspring project by donating food.  This is an opportunity for 
our children to explore the good they can do in the greater community and supports our 
school’s caring ethos.  The goods received by The Wellspring at this time fill their tin store and 
provide meals for their members throughout the year.  The Wellspring have provided 
information regarding their most popular donated food items and kindly request that you 
donate something from the wish list below.  
 
 

We respectfully request that only items specified on this Wish List be 
donated for Harvest (directly to The Wellspring). 

Coffee 
Sugar 

Biscuits 
Vegetable and Meat Soup 

Tinned Savoury Pies 
Tinned Rice Pudding 
Tinned Vegetables 
Tinned Potatoes 

Tinned Meats for Sandwiches (Corned Beef, Ham, Luncheon Meat) 
Tinned Meats (Stewed Meats, Hot Dogs, Meat Balls, Curry) 

Tinned Tomatoes 
Tinned Fruit 

Pie Fillings – Sweet and Savoury 
Pickle, Brown Sauce, Tomato Sauce, Mayonnaise 

UHT/Long Life Milk 
Tinned or Packaged Custard 

Crisps 
Small Plastic Bottles of Water 
Shower Gel and Liquid Soap 

Shaving Foam, Razors 
Roll on Deodorants (NOT Spray Cans) 

 
 
 



Please donate your food items directly to The Wellspring.  Alternatively, you can send a 
cheque donation to PO Box 456, Stockport SK1 1YD, or donate directly to The Wellspring 
via: http://thewellspring.co.uk/harvest 

 
Many Thanks 
 
 
 
 
Claire E Lee 
Head Teacher 
 
 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Harvest Festival - Friday 22nd October 2021 
 
 
I, parent / carer of ____________________ in class __________________________ would 
like to volunteer to help walk to and from St Mary’s Church at 1.45pm on Friday 22nd October. 
 
 
Signed……………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………………………… 
 
Date…………………………………………………………………………………………. 

http://thewellspring.co.uk/harvest

